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Creating Unique Experiences With Love.

The Trockland team would like to thank all investors and partners who accepted 
our invitation to come to Berlin and get a personal impression of our current project 
developments.

At the beginning of July, a large number of our investors and business partners 
came to Berlin from all directions – after several years of travel restrictions, a long-
planned reunion with the Trockland team and with the capital. For this reason, not 
only the visit of our current projects along Köpenicker Straße in Berlin-Mitte and the 
East Side Gallery were on the agenda, but also an insider’s look at the new Humboldt 
Forum as one of the many changes – for many the arrival at BER Airport was also 
a novelty.

It was particularly important to us to present the different facets of Berlin’s urban 
development. And to give our guests a sense of where Berlin currently stands and 
how much energy there is for further transformation.

We look forward to continuing the many wonderful conversations.
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